To the Senate Committee on Education

| am writing in opposition of this bill. Private school currently is a choice made by many, at their own expense while still paying taxes
that support public schools, to give their children the type of education deemed best by the parents.

This bill is placing unnecessary rules on institutions that appear to be functioning, for the most part, above the level of public
schools. It is an unnecessary encroachment on the private sector.



